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The City commemorates Al Hodgkinson with a plaque 
 
The City will install a commemorative plaque at the entrance to the Discovery Fishing 
Pier to memorialize Mr. Al Hodgkinson’s significant role in planning and designing the 
first salt water fishing pier in Canada.   
 
Mr. Hodgkinson, who worked for the City as a Building Inspector, spent a considerable 
amount of time, above and beyond his regular work hours, to ensure the successful 
completion of this project.  
 
The Community Services, Recreation and Culture Commission recently approved the 
design of the plaque which will be placed at the entrance to Discovery Pier in the 
memory of Al Hodgkinson. The plaque is solid cast bronze is set to be installed 
Thursday July 31, 2014. 
 
This landmark fishing pier was built in 1987, extends 150 feet from shore, and is 600 
feet long. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact the Property Services department at 250-286-
5709. 
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